
 

 

 

May 3, 2023 

Dear Shareholder: 

As most of you are aware the infrastructure project   replacing many of the main water lines in the area 

will begin this summer and you will start to see crews working in the neighborhood. In order to cover 

the loan payments to the State of Utah we will be adopting the water rate schedule below:  

  Lower Limit  Upper Limit   Cost/1000 

Base Rate  0       20,000    $140.00 

Tier 1           20,000        25,000     $15.00 

Tier 2      25,000       30,000     $20.00 

Tier 3      30,000       35,000     $25.00 

Tier 4      35,000       40,000     $30.00 

Tier 5      40,000   9,999,999       $35.00 

This schedule allows for 20,000 gallons at the base rate of $140 with an incremental schedule 

above 20,000.  The first month to be billed on the new schedule will be May 2023. 

The extraordinary winter snowpack is a good thing after years of low snowpack, but we still should use 

water wisely,  especially as we head into the water greedy summer months.  We ask that you delay 

watering as long as possible. PLEASE MONITOR  your water usage carefully. Please be aware that even 

a small leak can waste a tremendous amount of water.  Closely monitor your toilets, fixtures, water 

softeners and appliances for leaks.  Timely repairs can save you a lot of money in overage fees while 

preventing significant water resources being wasted.  Reset your sprinklers frequently as power surges, 

seasonal weather conditions and plant size should be accounted for. For the summer of 2023 the  

watering schedule is as follows: 

All addresses on :    

Highland Drive   Silver Sage Drive   Countryside Circle         WEDNESDAY   FRIDAY   SUNDAY 

Fairview   Mountainview    Starview   Snowview  Drives     TUESDAY  THURSDAY   SATURDAY 

There should be no watering on Monday.  Please do not water between 9AM and 7PM.  If you begin 

watering early in the spring, your lawn will not send its roots down. Shallow roots, typically caused by 



overwatering,  produce unhealthy grass.  The deeper the roots the more healthy the grass and the 

easier it is to maintain.  Later, if you adjust your mower height to at least 2.5 to 4 inches this will 

encourage deeper roots and shade the soil.  Or, consider xeriscape as an alternative to water thirsty 

grass.  

We would like to remind shareholders that there is a variety of information on our website 

(highvalleywater.com) such as using pesticides properly and managing your septic system correctly.    

 Please do your part to help preserve and protect your water supply !  Use water wisely !    

Please visit for answers to questions you might have, or feel free to contact us per below: 

Andy Oyler – Water Operator    Karen Sawyer – Water Manager 

 435-640-0923      435-645-8415 


